
 
COUNTRYSIDE KEY HOMEOWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.  

 
APPROVED REVISED 2024 BUDGET  

 

          June 10, 2024 

Dear Countryside Key Membership: 

At the revised 2024 Budget Adoption Meeting, the Membership voted to approve the increased 
amount for July through December 2024. Starting July 1, 2024, the monthly fee will increase to 
$491.00. The amount will only be collected through December 2024, after which the 2025 
budget will established.  

If you are currently on autopay (Truist Bank deducts the monthly fee from your bank account on 
the 3rd of each month), the increase will automatically adjust. 

If you pay via BillPay (your bank sends a check to Truist Bank) you will need to update the 
amount starting July.   

If you pay by coupon each month, enclosed are your coupons reflecting the increased amount for 
July through December.  

Also enclosed is the approved revised 2024 Budget.  

There will be a budget workshop at the beginning of October, open to all members for the 
preparation of the proposed 2025 budget. Notice will be mailed to all members at least 14 days 
prior to the scheduled date and the workshop will be held on a Saturday morning at the 
AmeriTech office.   

 

COUNTRYSIDE KEY HOA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 


